Department of Education é
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN DQT"ED

Kalibo, Aklan I PARISIEST

OF IO YN

May 21, 2019

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Senior /Education Program Specialists
Heads of Private Kindergarten, Elementary, Secondary
and Integrated Schools
District Private Schools Coordinators

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that there will be a meeting regarding Beginning of
School Year of all schoot heads of private schools on May 23, 2019 (Thursday), 1
o’ clock in the afternoon at ASU CIT Cafeteria, Kalibo Campus, Kalibo, Akian.

Your presence is highly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTEDENT:

.

JOSE NIRO R. NILTASCA
Education Program Supervisor-LRMDS
OIC- Office of the Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
in-Charge of the Division
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